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Date: 30/10/07

From: Karen & Chris Burke

Re: Name Change Objection

We would like to submit our objection to the change of name of Gillet Crt Casuarina,
to Casuarina Way, Casuarina.

We bought our block of land because it was in a cul-de-sac. There was never any
discussion that the road was going to be changed and that our road would be a through
road servicing the south of the town to central shopping area. We were told that it was
the plan to have all traffic use Coast Rd and not have any through traffic in the
residential area. We have a young family and being on a busy road was what we were
avidly against.

We run a home office and have more than the average household mail and it is
inevitable that some mail goes astray. The perfect example of this is your office where
we never received the notice of name change due to different ‘systems” and your
office had our old address even though our rates were correct. We have also
experienced this with our insurance company, which caused a great amount of grief
even though we had advised of our change of address. There is also the expense of
having our mail redirected until all addresses are changed, not to mention the
inconvenience and time wasted. Being a small business time is a precious commodity.

As there are only 2 residents on this street and both of us have objected, this would
equate to 100% objection.

Regards

Karen and Chris Burke

4 Gillett Crt
Casuarina NSW 2487



Mark Phillips
5 Gillett Court
CASUARINA NSW 2487

Tweed Shire Council
PO Box 816
MURWILLUMBAH
NSW 2484

2nd November 2007.

Attention — Ms Vanessa Barr

In response to your letter 3 October 2007 regarding renaming and realignment of Gillett Court
Casuarina

| object to the proposed Link Road, Renaming and Realignment of Gillett Court to Casuarina

Way for the following reasons.

When | purchased in Gillett Court the master plan had Casuarina Way shown running parallel
with the coast and returning west at the two streets already noted Casuarina Way.

| purchased in a cul-de-sac and would not have purchased if I had known it was going to be
Casuarina Way.

Why was Casuarina Way changed from the master plan?
Why should my property be devalued for a developer to add value to there development?

Tweed Council or the developer pay compensation to owners due to a road change and
lose of property value?

Gillett Court is a safer area for the children to play. If it is changed to Casuarina Way there will
be a lot more traffic and dangerous due to additional cars and trucks.

Driveway access will not be as safe due to additional traffic and reversing my boat into my
garage will be harder and dangerous if the road is changed to a through road.

The additional noise generated by cars and trucks if the road was changed to Casuarina Way a
through road.

Who is responsible for notification of a change of address details to insurance companies,
licence details, building company suppliers and clients, banks, share registry superannuation
funds and friends etc?

Why was my mailing address advised by Tweed Council as 5 Gillett Court when | moved into
my house July 2005.



- If a change of address notification was not provided to any person, provider, institution,
insurance company etc and a claim, lose or fine occurred. Why should | be responsible for
changing all of my mailing details?

Mark Phillips



